From: Tim Hawthorne
To: "Jacqui Deans"; "MDCA"

Cc: Marion Satherley; Chris Choat; Beth Catley; Sara Meij

Subject: RE: FDS Presentation at MDCA 8th April Date: Monday, March 25, 2019 10:01:00 PM

Attachments: image002.png image003.png

Jacqui,

I handle the MDCA's Facebook posts.

I can take your PDF presentation and change it to .jpg's and post all you slides on our Facebook page before the meeting. Once you have completed it, please email to me.

Thanks!

Tim Hawthorne MDCA Social Media Manager

From: Jacqui Deans < Jacqui. Deans@tasman.govt.nz>

**Sent:** Monday, March 25, 2019 1:18 PM **To:** 'MDCA' <info@ourmapua.org>

Cc: Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>; Chris Choat <Chris.Choat@tasman.govt.nz>; Beth Catley

<Beth.Catley@tasman.govt.nz>; Sara Meij <Sara.Meij@tasman.govt.nz>

**Subject:** RE: FDS Presentation at MDCA 8th April

Hi Marion

thanks for your e mail and for making me aware others from TDC will be at the same meeting. In addition some councillors will be talking about the Annual Plan for about 10 minutes, so yes it's a busy agenda.

I haven't yet written the presentation but will be doing so shortly. How many people are you expecting in the audience? This will help me.

The presentation will be a fairly high level, introducing you to the future development strategy and explaining where we are up to in the process. Then I will focus on Mapua and explain what we have considered for Mapua so far.

The public consultation process itself starts on April 8<sup>th</sup> and a lot more information will be available on line on that day.

So I think the best way forward is for me to write the presentation asap and send to you, it will be just before 1<sup>st</sup> April probably.

Can you explain a bit more about "facebook postings"? For example will the powerpoint itself be available?

thanks

Jacqui

Jacqui Deans
Urban Growth Co-ordinator
DDI 03 543 7246 | Jacqui.Deans@tasman.govt.nz
Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ





## Find water saving tips on our website



This e-mail message and any attached files may contain confidential information, and may be subject to legal professional privilege. If you are not the intended recipient,

From: MDCA < info@ourmapua.org>
Sent: Sunday, 24 March 2019 1:08 PM

To: Jacqui Deans < <u>Jacqui.Deans@tasman.govt.nz</u>>

**Cc:** Marion Satherley <<u>marionawayfromhome@gmail.com</u>>

Subject: FDS Presentation at MDCA 8th April

Good afternoon Jacqui,

This is a follow up email regarding the presentation on the Future Development Strategy you have arranged to do at the Mapua & Districts Community Association (MDCA) meeting on the 8th April.

I wish to let you know that at the April 8th meeting there are two other TDC representatives giving presentations also (Glen Thorn - Mapua Reserve playground draft development plan; & either Steve Richards or Richard Hollier - Ngaio Tree Reserve draft development plan).

Three presentations in one evening is not usual, however all three subjects have deadline constraints meaning the April meeting is the only opportunity for these presentations to occur. To help facilitate the best possible opportunity for the presenters message to be heard, for the audience to fully comprehend the message, and to allow time for thoughtful questions to be asked, MDCA executive are hoping to make Facebook postings on each subject by the 1st April as a means to provoke thought prior to the meeting.

Is it possible for you to send us some information in which your presentation will be based for this purpose?

Thank you for your willingness to take the time to address our audience.

I look forward to hearing back from you.

Kind Regards

Marion Satherley

MDCA Chair

--

Mapua & Districts Community Association Mapua Hall 72 Aranui Road, Mapua 7005 info@ourmapua.org www.ourmapua.org